16-24

RHODE ISLAND HOSPITAL

OLIVER G. PRATT, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR AND SUPERINTENDENT PROVIDENCE 2, R. I.

December 17, 1948

Doctor Hinton State Antitoxin Laboratory Forest Hills Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Doctor Hinton:

We are endeavoring to institute a plan whereby we can use micro-Hintons in the laboratory in this hospital. We would appreciate it very much if you would be good enough to send us an outline of the technique that you use.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

John T. Barrett, M.D. Pediatric Resident

JB: TN

my will

October 7, 1949

Dr. John T. Barrett Rhode Island Bospital Providence 2, Rhode Island

Dear Dr. Barrett:

The Manuel of Derodiagnostic Tests for Syphilis is now ready for distribution. You may purchase a copy from the Superintendent of Documents, Government Printing Office, Washington 25, D. C. at \$1.50 a copy.

Very truly yours,

Wm. A. Hinton, M. D., Chief Wassermann Luboratory

GUE/1